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hollymorgan2013@hotmail.co.uk
07971 215411
Dear parent
We are planning an outing to Greenwich Park, the National Maritime Museum and Greenwich ‘beach’ on Thursday 22 May (Polling Day).  The day starts at 9am at the café next to The Bridge, East Greenwich Pleasaunce (or 8am for breakfast).  We will be returning to The Bridge, East Greenwich Pleasaunce at 3pm.  Collection is by 6pm.
Your child will require suitable clothing subject to weather conditions, a packed lunch and a drink (no glass bottles please) in a rucksack/backpack.
If you would like your child to participate in this outing, please complete the attached permission form and return it with payment to Holly Morgan by 21 May (see separate invoice).
If you have any questions or concerns about this visit, please contact the club manager.

Yours sincerely

Holly Morgan
Club Manager
……………………………………………………… ……………  (  …………………………………………………………………….………
After School @ The Bridge: 
Visit to Greenwich Park, National Maritime Museum and Greenwich ‘beach’ on Thursday 22 May at 9am (or 8am for breakfast)
Child’s name: 


Date of birth: 


Emergency contact number: 

If your child has any medical needs, allergies or other additional needs, please detail them here:

……………..

I hereby consent to my child participating in the above outing.

Signed: 

Date: 


(parent/carer)

Print name: 


Your child will not be able to attend this outing if you do not complete and return this form prior to the planned outing.

